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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, June 7, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
June 7, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent. 

 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller—Mrs. Cramer inquired about if the JHE carts of Chromebooks needed to be brought to the 

HS.  There are currently 19 Chromebooks from the MS that need to be repaired.  The wireless update will be completed this 

summer.  Mr. Miller is currently working on making forms fillable for registration.  The new firewall for the district has gone 

through ERate approval and it was granted so that can be updated this summer as well.  A server update is also needed this 

summer to update to the latest operating system.   

 Technology Summer Planning/Projects—Cleaning of devices needs to be completed.  There are machines that need 

updating.  The district has old technology to recycle.  Mr. Miller is looking into the Go Guardian software for the Chromebooks.  

 Technology Purchase—Grant Funded—The district will be using grant funding to purchase some new laptops.  The district is 

also looking into a quote to purchase some additional Touch Boards for classrooms.   

 Future Facilities Planning—June 27, 2022 interviews with the board for architect firms.  They will begin at 5 pm and the board 

will interview 4 firms. 

 Summer School Update—Mrs. Cramer reported that there are about 130 students registered for the first session.  Of those 

130 registered, about 20 are out of district students.  Summer school is off to a great start. 

 


